
tiiod diver, Oregon. 

March 12th, 1953. 

t orman L. Maguire 

Albuquerque, ir'ew :,iexico. 

Thank you very much for your report of reception of our 

special t:IHR DX program Janu4yy 12th. There is more than 

sufficient information in your letter to justify reception 

of 1:IHR. 

Sorry to have been so slow in replying. shortly after the 

special pro,egram we were pit on the shelf for a while. Ile 

doctors wanted to check up and see whether we should be 

put out of circulation for a year or so. The final answer 

was negative so we're back out on range but still in the 

process of catching up. 

Thanks a lot for your report - and your patience. 

Yours, 

01. n. Plltz d7HA 

rormerly i;hief .Lngineer i:IHR 


